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our Vendors / Suppliers / Customers

We take this oppoftunity to thank you for giving good seMce and quality products round the

year. We sincerely wish that you will continue in the same way in future.

Having gone through the memories of the gifts and diaries etc. received during the recent years

for the festivals of Dassera, Deepavali and New Year, what struck us has been enormous time

and mgney spent by your organisation including the time of your senior executives in meeting

each one of our employees and handing compliments, be it a gift or a sweet box, A thought

just came to our mind as how to avoid these (time, effort and expenses).

Though giving a gift or a diary or any article is viewed as clear sign of customary formality in

general, the same can be shard through an electronic greeting card or'thank you'mail as the

resources being spent on these can be used for optimum utilization in future. We would, in

fact, go a step further that these resources can be used for various social causes, which you

must be already involved in. we, or moral percepts also discourage taking of gifts from any of

our valued partners like you.

We are sure you would respect our policy of same and appreciate in not accepting such gifts'

We thank you once again for your continued support and we are sure that you would report, if

any unethical activity is observed by you.

Executive


